Board Members
Jenny Lind Veterans Memorial District

September 20, 2023

To the Board Members;

I have a question and a concern for you to consider.

The Quilts of Honor Group is renting the hall on October 21, 2023 and we are being charged \$220. for a half day's use.

My question is: This is a Veteran's Hall, operated by Veterans for Veterans. Why does an organization founded and run by Veterans have to pay for use of the hall? Quilts of Honor is run by Veterans, and the entire proceeds from this event will go directly to Veterans only! This group is non-profit and the only reason for its being is to provide Quilts, support and hugs to well deserving Veterans.

I thought this facility was for Veterans.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Willene Seavey

Active member of Quilts of Honor

necess enolleice